Dear Barry Dawson,

Thanks for your email. The tree we want to fell is in our back garden at 68 Compayne Gardens, London
NWb6 3RY.

Best regards,

William Empson




Dear Gerry Oxford,

RE: A Five Day Notice Application of Works to a Tree in a Conservation Area.

Please may we have Consent to fell a dangerous old Black Poplar at the bottom of our rear garden.

Two years ago we felled a similar poplar at the bottom of our rear garden and you were involved.

The poplar we now ask to fell overhangs a garden studio and threatens to come down on it as the trunk is
hollow at the top and appears to be hollow all the way to the bottom.

We plan to remove all branches from site and leave large pieces of trunk along the communal garden wall
as we did before, to encourage bio diversity and natural life.

Attached are photos of the tree and communal garden wall taken today.

Yours sincerely,
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